
 
 

 
CANCELLATION OF SITE REVIEW  

MEETING FOR FEBRUARY 28, 2024 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Site Review Committee Meeting scheduled for 
Wednesday, February 28, 2024 has been canceled as there are no applicants on 
the schedule. The next Site Review Committee Meeting will take place on 
Wednesday, March 13, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. 


